
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

   NOTICE 
 

 

 

 

 

Parents of Pupils from Classes 1 to 12 

 

 
From 10 March, 2023, all pupils from Classes 1 to 12 shall be wearing summer uniform. Kindly 

ensure that the regulation shade of Khaki, as given in the College Rules and Regulations, 

available on the website, is adhered to. Parents are advised to purchase uniforms from recognized 

stockists. Differences in shade of uniform shall lead to the pupil being required to change the 

uniform.      

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

(C. McFarland) 

 Principal 
 

No:   43 

Date:  02 March, 2023 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


